
State of Florida 

DATE: May 17,2001 
TO: 
FROM: John Slemkewicz, Division of Economic Regulati n 

RE: 

Kay Flynn, Division of Records and Reporting 

Katrina Walker, Division of Legal Services d s 
Docket No. 980706-El, Tampa Electric Company Confidential Material 

Tampa Electric Company (TECO) has been filing certain Confidential information as 
an attachment to its monthly earnings surveillance report pursuant to the requirements in 
Order No. PSC-98-1081 -FOF-El. Since the required information was not granted 
confidential status in that order, TECO has filed requests for confidential classification of 
the information each month. The order required that the information be filed until such time 
as the Commercialll ndustrial Service Rider Contract Service Agreement that was the basis 
of the information was reviewed and deemed prudent by the Commission. 

Per Order No. PSC-Ol-l003-AS-EI, issued April 24,2001, in Docket No. 000061-EI, 
TECO’s existing contacts were found to be prudent. In addition, TECO was relieved of any 
further obligation to provide the required confidential related to it’s existing contracts. 
Therefore, it is recommended that: 

1 ) All previously received and retained information already classified as 
“confidential” be returned to TECO; 

2) All received information that is being held pending a ruling on its confidentiality 
be returned to TECO; and 

3) Docket No. 980706-El be administratively closed. 

If you should have any questions, please contact John Slemkewicz. 

cc: Dale Mailhot 
Elisabeth Draper 


